
Anderson School News 
December 19, 2014 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

September 

 

 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
December:  

Christmas Break begins December 22.  Kids report 
back to school Wednesday, January 7th.  Have a 
great Winter break.  

       

UNLESS IT IS AN EMERGENCY, TRANSPORTATION CHANGES WILL NOT BE PERMITTED AFTER 2:30.  TRY TO 

BE PROMPT AND CONSISTENT WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF. 

Please turn in any 

candid yearbook pictures 

you have.  You can send 

them electronically to 

scroston@andersontrojans.

org.  All pictures need to be 

submitted by Jan. 20th 
 
 

 

 Greetings,   

I want to wish all of you a Merry Christmas and happy holidays. I hope you all 

have a great break and come back refreshed and ready to finish out the year. 

Anderson has had a wonderful 2014 and I want to thank all the staff, students 

and community for making Anderson so great. We have seen lots of positive 

changes this past year and look forward to an exciting 2015. While I hope 

everyone enjoys the break and some much needed down time, I do want to 

encourage everyone to read at least one book over the break. Thank you and 

have a very Merry Christmas.  

Mr. Banker 

   

The reading fair will be January 19th.  Setup will be January 20th in the old gym.  Judging will be January in the old gym.  

Viewing will be January 23rd. Information on our website. 

Family Night will be at the library is January 13th. 

2nd Grade Caldecott Club meeting is January 21st at lunch in the library.  Bring art you have created in the style of a 

Caldcott artist.  (Not mandatory to attend.) 
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